
“Ecological and environmental protection education in a European context!” 

Erasmus+ 

 

We arrived in Pitesti-Romania at the evening of October 23rd. Everyone was tired 

from the long travel so we went directly to the hotel.  

On the next day, we were acquainted with the teams from the other countries. 

Together, we went to the Romanian school which was a little far from the city we were 

staying in. There, every group presented their school and educational system. After the 

introduction, we had a break, and then the hosts showed us around their school. In the end of 

the day, we returned in Pitesti.  

Day 2 was amazing. There was almost no time for anything but every place we 

visited was worth it. We travelled everywhere by bus and the first location in the list was - 

Piatra Craiului National Park. Nature was delightful. We had a very funny and enjoyable 

greening activity. Later they took us to the Bran Castle or also known as Dracula’s castle. It 

was a few days before Halloween and there were pumpkins and other decoration all over the 

place. Our next stop was again connected with the environment. We visited the Center Piatra 

Craiului National Park. We were shown the map of the park, the animals that live in it and 

what activities can be done.  

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday all the teams were gathered again in the Romanian school. Each 

country had a presentation about climate change and global warming. After the performances, 

we had a break. Then we were divided into groups with different people in order to interact 



better and make an ecological model from recycled materials. Afterwards we went to the 

Golesti Museum. We had a long but exciting walk in it. 

 

On 27th of October, we were taken to “Alexandru Beldie” Visiting Center of Bucegi 

National Park. There was a person who told us everything about the park. We learned a lot 

that day not only about nature but also gained some cultural knowledge. Оn this day we 

visited Peleș Castle. I was astonished. It was so beautiful not only inside but outside too. 

Every team had about three hours to look around but it was not enough. I could have stay 

there for a whole day and this would not be enough.  

In addition, here we find ourselves on the 5th day. It was the shortest of all. For the 

finale, we end with a questionnaire about what we have learned from the time spent in 

Romania. Then comes the most special part - the certificates. Students and teachers from all 

participating countries (Romania, Turkey, Greece, Slovakia and Bulgaria) received their 

documents for the successfully completed project - “Ecological and environmental protection 

education in a European context”.  

This Erasmus+ project gave me not only experience and chance to improve my 

English but also many new friends that I still keep in touch with. I will never forget these 

moments spent with so many nice people. Students and teachers not only worked together but 

also had some fun and that is why we had a great time there. 

Bilyana Kamenova, 9e 

       


